
STOP Holbrook TRASH TRANSFER STATION! 
 
 

 

 
 

The ​ ​Town of​ ​Holbrook is approving a 1000 ton per day trash project on the Holbrook/Randolph 

line.  Trash trucked in and out of Holbrook daily through the streets of our neighborhoods. 

 

FACTS 
o 240+ trash trucks daily (37 during AM/PM peak hours), including 18-wheelers  

o This area boasts higher accident rates than state average 

o Property is contaminated with multiple toxic chemicals from:  

o Former Baird & McGuire site (14​th​ ranked US Superfund Site) 

o Holbrook Chemical Company 

o 37% of the building will reside on flood plain; Area routinely floods 

o Trash will come from all over the state 

 

WHAT WE CAN DO NOW 
o Get involved! Stop the regional trash transfer station in Holbrook! 

o Protect our property values, public health & safety, and the environment. 

o Stop noise, odor, air and vermin pollution from coming into our homes. 

o Attend meetings in Holbrook to voice concerns 

o Contact town and state officials 

o Talk to your neighbors and share information 

 

This is an urgent quality of life situation! There is no ​NEED ​ for this project.  
It is the Wrong Project in the Wrong Location! 

 

For more information:  

 


